
  

 Serving both Oak Park Estates and Druid Hills – Better Together! 

                2020 OPENA MEMBERSHIP FORM 

         Jan. 1 to Dec. 31, 2020 

Our mission is to enhance the quality of life in Oak Park Estates & Druid Hills! 

Name:    
 

Address:    
 

Phone: _________________ E-mail: ___________________________________ 
 

Add’l Name:  E-Mail:    
 

Please give us your email address (es). It’s how we contact our members about meetings and events. Your 
address will be “hidden” in any e-blasts from OPENA. We do not share our mailing list. If we have your 
email address, please let us know if you have not been receiving our emails. 

 

Interested in the following areas: 
        Beautification projects (Clean Up, Planting, Street Monitors) 

         Communication (Website, Facebook, Email blasts, Newsletter) 

         Events (National Night Out, Neighborhood Block Parties, etc.) 

         Code Compliance, Zoning (City Services, Legal notices, Advocacy) 

____ Crime Watch, Volunteers in Patrol 

         Membership (Recruitment and engagement) 

         Outreach (Block Walks, Business sponsors and government contacts) 

         Other – Please specify _________________________________________ 

Give us your suggestions, ideas or comments on OPENA projects on this line or on the back: 
 

 
 

DUES:  

Household: $25 per year; Seniors over 60: $15 per year; Business: $50  

 
Additional contributions are always welcome! 

 

Membership dues ($25 or $15):          $  __  
Business Membership dues ($50)       $_______ 
Additional contribution:                        $ _______ 

Total enclosed:                                    $  __ 

 

Make checks payable to Oak Park Estates Neighborhood Association or OPENA. 
Mail to: OPENA, 2115 Siesta Dr., Dallas, TX 75224 or bring to our next meeting! 

 
OPENA has bi-monthly meetings at the St. Augustine’s Episcopal Church on the third Saturday at 1:30 pm 
during the months of November, January and March and on the third Tuesday at 6:30 pm during the months 
of May, July and September. Event notices are posted on Facebook, our website (www.opena.org) and 
sent out by email.  If you have any questions, please call Tom Forsyth, President, at (214) 616-0287.  

http://www.opena.org/

